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Happy Spring!
As the flowers bloom and blossom, make sure to take advantage of these upcoming
events and opportunities. Congratulations to those members who graduated this
semester and those honored with a Distinguished Service Award. Read on to find out
more about the success of our APAS members who are celebrating these milestones
and information about events coming up soon.

Nikeesha Austin - MBA

Nikeesha graduated with her Masters in Business
Administration this semester. She works as a Senior
Academic Advisor in WCBA. In addition to her MBA,
Nikeesha holds a Bachelor of Arts and a Masters in

Education.

Emily Koch - MBA

Emily graduated with her Masters in Business
Administration in Marketing this semester. She works
as a Senior Academic Advisor in WCBA. In addition to

her MBA, Emily has a Bachelor of Science in

Education and Master of Arts in Korean Studies.

APAS Distinguished Service Awardees

Joseph Alberti
Nikeesha Austin

Monique Bradford
Edward Budde
Molly Burdette
Emily Carnahan

Brian Duchon
Sarah Eisnaugle Bika
Stacy Rubinic
Tara Sydney

Congratulations!

Distinguished Service Award recipients were recognized at an on campus dinner on
April 16 in the Chestnut Room.

Upcoming Events

Wednesday, May 14 @ 12:00pm Stadium Club - APAS General Body Meeting
Saturday, May 31 @ 8:00am Penguin City Beer - Streetscape
Friday, June 27 @ YSU Night at the Scrappers - 5:30pm Picnic, 7:05pm Game
Saturday and Sunday, July 12 & 13 - Summer Festival of the Arts

APAS Scholarship APAS

Congratulations to the APAS Scholarship winner, Vivian U
Jeffries, daughter of APAS member Angie J Urmson Jeffries.
She is a sophomore pursuing a Bachelor of Arts in
Psychology, with an outstanding GPA of 3.81. Join us May
15th as we present this scholarship and wish her luck on her
academic journey!
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APAS Website

Looking for more information about your building representative or our current
contract? Maybe just previous newsletters? Take a look at the official APAS website.
This website is your one-stop-shop for all things APAS related.

In Case You Missed It

APAS participated in a Coffee Klatch with ACE and Faculty unions inside of Kilcawley
center in early April. Coffee and donuts were provided by ACE and we were invited to
be the first painters of the Kilcawley Mural.


https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=F4pyOAeXSU-MmyecGkA4wa11Ja_ZNqNGoI1ZbB09Zg5URTdKMU5VNTBXMDdCN1pQRlFDOTRITlRLTy4u&route=shorturl
https://www.ticketreturn.com/prod2new/GroupPortalPEC.asp?HoldID=16016&SponsorID=18774&EventID=348552
https://sfa.ysu.edu/
https://ysuapas.ohea.us/

Share Your Story!

Have something you want to share in the newsletter? Submit your news or story to the
APAS newsletter by emailing apasunion@gmail.com.
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